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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

     I would like to take this opportunity to thank our parents and caregivers who attended the Saturday Literacy and Math Workshops in October.  By all accounts, the workshops were found to extremely helpful.  As a result, participants have a better understanding of the instructional methodology used for teaching reading and math at the school.  

     I look forward to seeing you at Parent-Teacher Conferences in November.  Please visit the DOE website www.schools.nyc.gov and click on the Parent and Families tab.  This will direct you to helpful information concerning parent-teacher conferences and many other useful links as well!

     Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Charles Sperrazza, Principal
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Wednesday, November 14, 2012
Afternoon:  12:50-3:00

Evening:  5:30-8:00

Parents are required to attend these conferences.  You will have a chance to meet with the teacher and receive your child’s first report card.

Signing out children early
Please avoid signing out your children during the lunch periods unless you send a note in the morning notifying the teacher so they go to lunch packed up to leave.  Otherwise you will have to wait until the teacher returns from lunch to collect their book bags and homework.
Inclement Weather

During snow and icy conditions, when school openings may be in doubt, please listen to 880 or 1010 AM on the radio.  These stations announce school closings from 6:00 a.m. each morning. You can also check the DOE website at schools.nyc.gov or call 311.    If schools do open in bad weather and storm conditions worsen, please be advised that elementary schools do not dismiss early.  You may, if you wish, collect your child by following the standard “sign out” procedures.

School Book Fair

The school will conduct a book fair __________

This is a wonderful activity to promote reading.  All children and parents are encouraged to buy books.  Children will be bringing home additional information about this event.

Winter Uniform Update

It is November and all our students should be in complete uniform. Please do not send your child to 
school with T- shirts other than P.S. 108 shirt on gym days.  Absolutely no jeans…please!

School Closings

Tuesday, November 6th - Election Day

Monday, November 12th – Veterans Day     
Thursday-Friday, November 22-23
Thanksgiving
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Early Dismissal
Wednesday, November 14th                
Parent/Teacher conferences

11:30 dismissal



November 15 – Evening Parent/Teacher Conferences

                         Hot Dogs and beverages will be sold.
November 20 – Spirit Sale - $1.00



The weather is getting colder and colder every day.  Children with asthma or seasonal allergies may present some problems with breathing.  May I recommend that you let us know if the child needs any medication during the day.  Their doctor has to fill out the Medication Administration form before a child can bring or take his medication in school. 
Children are not allowed to bring any kind of medication to school without the proper form filled out by their doctor.  For more information, please contact me at 718-904-9193 or 718-863-9829 ext. 1230.  M. Bernas
